
 

COVID-19 CLEANING CLOSURE 

NOTICE 

As a safety precaution for the community, 

Emergency Management has ordered the Nisqually 

Health Clinic building to be deep cleaned. In order 

for this to happen, the building must close for the 

day. 

Monday, March 23rd, 2020 the clinic will be 

closed.  

The clinic will re-open at 8am on Tuesday, March 24th. 

If you have an Emergency, please call 911 or go to either Providence 

Immediate Care Lacey or West Olympia or the St. Peter’s Emergency 

Room. Please call 360-486-9599 within 72 hours for notification.  

Prescriptions can be taken to Rite Aid in Yelm, Hawks Prairie, or 

Sleater-Kinney, or Tim’s Pharmacy in Yelm.  

Please note: Authorization is for eligible members only 


